
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
23rd October 2018  

 
 
 

Dear All, 
 
The PTFA would like to invite you all to our AGM, which is to be held on Tuesday 20th November 2018 in 
the school library at 3 30pm. We would welcome some new faces to help us with fundraising, and 
organising our key events. Funds raised through PTFA help us support the school with creative and 
educational additional resources,  that could not be funded through reduced school budgets.  
 
Our next fundraiser will be the brilliant firework display on Monday 5th November 6pm, at Church Farm.  
This is a hugely popular event, not just with people connected to the school but also with the local 
community.  Because of this we are desperate for volunteers to help on the gate and to assist with 
refreshments. If you are able to help please contact Angie Willcox at school or email 
bauhaushair@hotmail.co.uk  
 
If you are able to join us at the AGM and become part of the committee, please fill in the slip below.  
Equally, if you feel that you would just like to help at different events please indicate this below. 
If you would like more information about the PTFA and what we do please contact me on the email 
above. 
 
We are looking to collect firewood for the bonfire. Please leave wood outside and email me to arrange 
free collection on Saturday 3rd Nov between 9am – 12pm. 
 
Thank you for your time.  
Angie Willcox 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return this slip to the school office:  
 
I am interested in becoming a committee member 
Name: 
Child’s class: 
Email address: 
 
I am happy to help at different events 
Name: 
Child's class: 
Email address: 
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